Minutes of the 2 September 2016 Electoral Board Meeting

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman of the Electoral Board, Catherine Hobbs. Present were: Catherine Hobbs, Patricia Hastings, Vice Chair, Dan Graff, Secretary of the Electoral Board and Joyce Pace, Registrar.

Patricia Hobbs made a motion to approve the draft August 19 minutes as amended. Catherine Hobbs seconded the motion, all voted Aye.

Discussed training and preparations for the fall election.

- Will use rotating groups to better facilitate hands on training.
- New Officers of Election training will be held on October 15.
- Officer of Election Training will be conducted on October 22.
- Training for Precinct Chiefs will be held on October 29
- Makeup Training will be held on October 27.
- Discussed Rover assignments.
- Discuss means of raising new voter awareness of polling place locations.
- Discussed emergency support, generators and relocation to alternate locations.
- Dwayne Hodge appointed as Assistant Chief at Precinct 401.
- Francis Schutz appointed as Chief at Precinct 101.

Old Business

Discussed Friendship Participation in the Fall Election

Logic and Accuracy Testing will be conducted on September 20th at 9:00 AM

Dan Graff motioned to adjourn, Catherine Hobbs seconded the motion and all voted to adjourn.

The meeting was adjourned.